
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  March 20, 2017  
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and School Staff  
 
CC:  Parish and School Secretaries 
 
From:  Sue Stubbs, Director, Victim Assistance Program 

Perla Freed, Director, Safe Environment Program 
  
Re:  April is Child Abuse Prevention Month  

           
 
In support of National Child Abuse Prevention Month beginning April 1, 2017, 
we invite you to review the following resources and consider utilizing them in 
your parish/school.   
 
• Archdiocese of Atlanta Office of Child & Youth Protection 

https://archatl.com/offices/child-and-youth-protection/child-abuse-
prevention-resources/  
 

• United States Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) 
http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/child-and-youth-protection/child-
abuse-prevention-month.cfm  

 
Please share this information with the parents and adults in your 
parish/school community during the month of April and beyond. Please know 
that we are here to assist you with any questions or suggestions.   
 
Thank you for all you do to keep our kids safe! 
 
Sue Stubbs MS, NCC    Perla Freed 
Director, Victim Assistance Program  Director, Safe Environment Program 
sstubbs@archatl.com     pfreed@archatl.com  
404-920-7550     404-920-7550  
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